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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Jewish and Christian Congregations to Worship Together

The congregations of Durham’s First Presbyterian Church and Judea Reform will worship together on Friday, February 16 and Sunday, February 18.   The Rev. Dr. Mindy Douglas will be speaking during the Friday Shabbat service at 7:30 p.m. at Judea Reform, and Rabbi Larry Bach will be speaking during the 11:00 a.m. Sunday worship at First Presbyterian.  The choirs from both congregations will be joining together to provide music for both services. 

Rabbi Bach became Judea Reform’s rabbi in July 2015, and Douglas was called as pastor of First Presbyterian in February 2016.  While past classes of Confirmation youth from both congregations have worshipped together and engaged in dialogue about each other’s faith traditions, this is the first time these two leaders will worship together in this way.  

Judea Reform is located at 1933 West Cornwallis Road, Durham.  First Presbyterian Church is located at 305 East Main Street, on the corner of Main and Roxboro Streets in downtown Durham.  Both congregations have sanctuaries that are handicap accessible.  

For more information, please contact the First Presbyterian Church office on 919-682-5511. The public is invited to attend.
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